
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

 
HISTORIC AND SCENIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

OF THE CITY OF REDLANDS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular scheduled meeting of the Historic and Scenic 

Preservation Commission of the City of Redlands to be held on January 4, 2024, at 6:00 P.M., 

has been adjourned to the next regularly scheduled meeting to be held on February 1, 2024, 

at 6:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, Suite 2, Redlands, 

California. 

 

 

 
____________________________________ 

Brian Foote 

City Planner  

City of Redlands 

Redlands, California 

 

 

 

 

This notice was prepared, posted and mailed in accordance with Section 54955 of the 

California Government Code. 


